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Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 

November 4-8, 2024 

Dear Blair Families, 

We have enjoyed learning about and celebrating Halloween and Diwali this week, and had a fun 

gathering in costumes at school on October 31!  This week we will host our Remembrance Day 

Assembly, a time to recognize the brave individuals who sacrificed in service to Canada and its 

allies during times of conflict, war and peace. It serves as a poignant opportunity to reflect on and 

honour those who have served and continue to serve in Canada’s military, allowing us to enjoy the 

benefits of a peaceful and democratic nation.  Families are welcome to come to the assembly, 

November 8 at 10:30, but please note that there will be limited seating. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. 

-Mr. Livingston 

Highlights For Next Week Include: 

Monday 

Nov. 4 

• Candy Collection in the Foyer (last day for donations) 

• PAC Pizza lunch day 

Tuesday 

Nov. 5 

 

Wednesday 

Nov. 6 

 

Thursday 

Nov. 7 

 

Friday 

Nov. 8 

• 10:30 am Remembrance Day Assembly – limited seating available for families 
to come; please enter through Door #3 

 

Upcoming Important Dates and Special Events: 

Nov 11  Statutory Holiday – School Closed 

Nov 15   Individual Photo Retakes (morning) 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

PAC Hot Lunches 

November Hot Lunch Orders are due Friday November 1 for Monday’s hot lunch! 

www.blair.sd38.bc.ca  

 
 

Thank you to the PAC for donating Pumpkins and Glowsticks as draw 

prizes for some of our students this week!! 

Please view minutes from our October 2024 PAC Meeting here 

 

 

 

 

http://www.blair.sd38.bc.ca/
https://blair.sd38.bc.ca/news/2024/11/blair-pac-meeting-minutes-october-2024


   

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

The Richmond School District is excited to offer the following parent education 

sessions during the 2024/25 school year: 

• Social Media Awareness, Digital Citizenship, and Cyberbullying 

• Cellphones: What’s Healthy, What’s Not, and What We Can Do to Support 

Our Kids 

• Reclaiming Play: Revitalizing Childhood to Combat Anxiety and Aggression 

• Cybersafe from Exploitation  

These virtual sessions are open to all parents in the Richmond School District and 

will provide practical strategies, expert insights, and tools to support your child’s 

well-being in the digital age. Please see below for detailed descriptions of each 

session and registration information. We look forward to your participation! 

 

 

 

Social Media Awareness, Digital Citizenship, and Cyberbullying  

Presented by Steven MacDonald  

November 13, 2024  |  6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

As a parent/guardian, you lead the charge as a digital role model. Help your child 

develop a strong digital citizenship foundation while reminding them that their 

digital tattoo reflects their real and online selves. Parents/guardians have an 

important role to play in providing support and guidance during critical periods. A 

snapshot of current trends and concerning apps will be provided to equip you in 

your digital parenting strategy. 

Click here to register 

 

 

 

https://sd38.bc.ca/news/2024-10-16/social-media-awareness-digital-citizenship-and-cyberbulling
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=0iIpqHtfBEONGBJ_Fcdu-zrSH4HXN7xGh6dKp_AOWjxUNDNCNTFWUk43NENET0VCNEZCVVBNWDRGTi4u&route=shorturl

